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PROTECTION AND PERMANENCY TRANSMITTAL LETTER 21-34
TO: 

Service Region Administrators



Service Region Administrator Associates



Service Region Clinical Associates



Regional Program Specialists



Family Services Office Supervisors

FROM:  
Melanie Taylor, Assistant Director



Division of Protection and Permanency

DATE:   
August 16, 2021
SUBJECT:
Pediatric Forensic Medicine Consultations
The purpose of this transmittal letter is to inform staff of policy revisions and updated guidance in SOP 2.23 – Pediatric Forensic Medicine Consultations.  The most significant change is related to requesting a pediatric forensic medicine consult through Norton Children’s Pediatric Protection Specialists (formerly University of Louisville Pediatric Forensic Medicine) or Kentucky Children’s Hospital Division of Pediatric Forensic Medicine.  The paper request form previously used is no longer required.  After discussion with both programs, it was determined that a phone call to program staff to initiate the consult is necessary.

Tip sheets for Norton Children’s Pediatric Protection Specialist Consultation Request Guidance, and UK Pediatric Forensic Medicine Quick Reference Sheet provides procedural guidance for each specific program.  The tip sheets are linked in SOP 2.23 and can be found in the Related Resources Browser of the Standards of Practice Online Manual.  
If you have any questions regarding this portion of the transmittal letter, you may refer to PPTL 21-34 Statement of Consideration for SOP 2.23 Pediatric Forensic Medicine Consultations.  

If you have any questions regarding this transmittal letter, please contact:

Tara Cecil, Child Protection Branch Manager

Tara.Cecil@ky.gov 

502-229-3103
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